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                                   The Prez Sez:                 sTEVE  O’BRIEN   
  
  
      

       HAPPY 
   

     NEW 
      YEAR!  
                                             
            Hope to see everyone at the January 15th Meeting. Bring your ideas!!!!                                           
                                                   
      Happy Motoring………The Prez 
                                                                               
              
               WEB MASTER UPDATE : 
                   I’D LIKE TO ANNOUNCE THE AVAILABILITY OF THE NEW CLA SSIFIEDS SECTION ON OUR  

                   WEB SITE. IT CAN BE ACCESSED FROM OUR WEB SITE AT:   
                   HTTP://WWW.SILVERSTAEPONTIAC.COM/CLASSIFIEDS/CLASSIFIE DS.CGI                                                          
                   IT FEATURES CARS FOR SALE, CARS WANTED, PARTS FOR SALE, PARTS WANTED AND                                                             
                TRADES AND SWAP AREAS. IF YOU CAN THINK OF OTHER CAT EGORIES TO ADD, PLEASE 
               LET ME KNOW……….HUGO TAFEL….WEBMASTER.                            
             
                                                    PONTIAC OFFICERS                                                                                 
             
                                                                   
                                                                          
 
 
 
 
 

                        EDITORS CORNER     
  
    PontiAction is the official newsletter of the Silver State Chapter of the POCI.                            
     I need members to submit articles, jokes and life experience stories.   

  New members, we would like to hear your car stories. This is your newsletter,                                                        
  all articles are appreciated. Let me hear from you. LET’S TALK PONTIAC. 

     Submissions are due on the FIFTH day of the month. Submissions received                                                                     
     after that will be in the next newsletter. 
     Submit to: ldywriter@sbcglobal.net     OR  
     MAIL TO: Ann Sweder, 225 Hercules Dr., Sparks, Nv. 89441  
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President  
Vice President 
Secretary  
Treasurer  
Activities  
Newsletter  
Web Master  
Membership  
 

Steve O’Brien 
Todd Kelly  
Rhonda Kelly 
Brian Cunningham 
  
Ann Sweder  
Hugo Tafel  
Elaine Humphreys 
Cindy Rentch 
Dwala Mandas 

775-626-5331  
775-331-5377  
775-331-5377  
775-853-9995  
 
775-425-5219 
775-428-6334 
775-626-7545 
775-849-3274 
775-323-3211 

irishreno@aol.com  
1969judge@charter.net 
lilronnie@charter.net 
bcinreno@sbcglobal.net 
 
ldywriter@sbcglobal.net 
hugotafel@yahoo.com  
 
rentschd@intercomm.com 
dwalag@sbcglobal.net  
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 The Club Christmas Party was an absolute blast! Jim & Dwala cooked 2 Prime Ribs…Yum! The h’orderves, 
salads, side dishes and desserts everyone brought were exquisitely delicious. I over ate trying to taste 
everything. Everyone received one drink ticket. There were some drink tickets left over, so you had to sing a 
Christmas Carol to get one. There were several volunteers with Todd & Rhonda being the most creative 
“barking” their Jingle Bell song. The always fun gift exchange had a lot of great gifts. Some gifts changed 
owners several times. There was also raffle prizes to be had with three tables of presents to choose from. All 
were excellent gifts. The table center pieces were tall wooden boxes with a Santa face and a handle on top. 
Each one held a bottle of wine. These were also raffled off.  
Galen received a vest from the Club for working 40 hrs. during Hot August Nights.  
Mike Nowicki was awarded the Norm White Clean Car Trophy. He was so honored to receive it. 
A HUGE Thank You to Diane Horning for putting this party together. From coordinating all the food to 
buying and wrapping the raffle presents to decorating the Elks Lodge and tables to keeping everything 
running smoothly. She is the best at putting together a party!…THANK YOU DIANE!!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        BRANDON & ALAN                                MIKE & NORM                                  DWALA & JIM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            TANYA  & ED                                 TODD, JENNIFER & MIKE                    LYNN & RICK 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                RAY & JAN                                             RUSS & JOEL                                 SUSAN & HUGO 
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Meeting Minutes – November 20, 2008  
Meeting called to order at 7:00PM. Steve welcomed everyone. I read the October 
Minutes. Steve motioned to accept the minutes and they were carried by the club. 
Bryan read the Treasurer’s Report, which was motioned for acceptance by Steve 
and barely carried by the club. 
Old Business:  
Steve asked for “Airing of the Grievances.” There was “not a one.” Then he  
asked for committee reports. 
Newsletter Committee: Newsletter will come out in December and another in  
January and then every two months again. To submit articles, you may send snail- 
mail or email to Ann Sweder. (See page 2 of newsletter for addresses). 
Membership Committee: January is membership month. There won’t be any POCI 
Registration forms in the newsletter. Forms will be mailed to each member, so 
there’s no chance of members not getting one. 
Website Committee: Hugo said everything is working. He did change his e-mail 
address. Looking for more car pictures for the site. 
Thanks to members who participated in the Reed High School Homecoming. Bryan’s 
car got hit by a football. $739 is what we have for our year-end donation. It was  
motioned we donate $500. We decided to split it among four different charities: 
The Exceptional Christmas, Evelyn Mount, Cancer Society and Veteran’s House. 
Break 7:25-7:35 
Mike Nowicki and Jan Hollingsworth did birthdays and anniversaries. 
Ed had the ticket for the 50/50 drawing and pulled the Ace of Hearts. Next  
meeting the drawing amount will be up to $115. 
Steve and Todd did “Fines in review.” 
A big reminder to everyone to attend the Christmas Party. Also, a reminder that 
Everyone pays their Denny’s bill as there are still some open tabs.  
Wishing everyone a Happy Thanksgiving and a Happy Holiday Season! 
Meeting Adjourned at 8:15PM 

                   CAROLING FOR DRINK TICKETS! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          GALEN                                MIKE                     RAY,JAN,RUSS,STEVE, MIKE
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                  REED STUDENTS SAY “THANK YOU “                                             STEVE & JULIA’S 65 G.T.O.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                  MIKE NOWICKI’S  65 G.T.O.                                                            GRANT & LISA’S 65 G.T.O. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            NICK CARTER’S  65 2 + 2 CATALINA                                                    BILL & CINDYS  64 G.T.O.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           CURLY & DONNA’S 68 BONNEVILLE                                                 BRYAN’S CHICK MAGNET! 
            

 

 

 

 

 



 

                                         UPCOMING EVENTS   
 

         CLUB EVENT                    DATE                            LOCATION     
  

           Regular Club Meeting                     January  15th                                        Denny’s                                    
               
           Regular Club Meeting                     February 19th                                        Denny’s 
 
           Regular Club Meeting                      March   19th                                          Denny’s   
 

          

                          BIRTHDAYS                                                 
      
                                                                                                                        
                                                                                                                                                                                
                                   

                                          ANNIVERSARIES        

      
                                                                  
                               
                                                                                             
                      
          
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
                                                    NEWSLETTER AWARDS OF MERIT     
                                 1995 – 3RD PLACE, 1996 – 1ST PLACE, 1997 – 2ND PLACE              
                                                               1996 JUNIOR CHAPTER OF THE YEAR 
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           JANUARY 
Nick & Joann Carter-------------47 yrs. 
Paul & Vicki Haden-------------44  yrs. 
. 
 
 
 
 

    JANUARY  
Pat Irwin – 2nd 
Ed Ammerman – 9th 
Jerry Nelms – 12th  
Marty Bibb – 13th 
Jane Sutton – 17th 
Jim Mandas – 19th 
Nick Horning – 27th  
Carolyn Irwin – 31st 
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For Sale: 1976 Pontiac Formula – 59,000 miles! 
Beautiful, fast, smooth running Pontiac Formula 
400, with the “numbers matching” L-78 engine. 
(Pontiac 400 ci, not the anemic 403 Olds). Muncie 
M-21 four speed trans. and Posi-traction rear end. 
The car is “bone” original, except for the great 
Silver/clear coat paint, new Classic Industries front 
Seats covers and new carpet. PHS docs.  $12,500 
For more info, call Jack Rankin: 830-2754 

        NEED TO ADVERTISE?    HERE’S HOW…….. 
Send an E-mail to: ldywriter@sbcglobal.net  or use the U.S. Postal Service to:  
                     Ann Sweder, 225 Hercules Dr. , Sparks,Nv.  89441          
 
Advertising Rates:                      You can send a photo, full description of item, price    
Full Page: $30 per issue              and contact information and we’ll get it in the next      
Half Page: $15 per issue             issue of    PontiAction      PontiAction      PontiAction      PontiAction               
Business Cards: $5 per issue       Club members can advertise cars & parts free!  

 

4 Original Goodyear Eagle Bias Ply Tires     CALL BRYON 
P255/60 RF15…Like Brand New!….$250       775-827-3131 



                
 
              
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 

 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

             NEXT MEETINGS AT DENNYS 
 
              JANUARY 15TH  @ 7:00 PM  
   
                ANYTIME AFTER 7PM, BE    
        
                   PREPARED FOR THE  
 
                            FINE GUY 
          
 

                                                                                                                           

PontiAction 
    P.O. Box  4521 
  Sparks, Nv. 89432  
 
 
SILVER STATE  
     PONTIACS 

CHECK US OUT ON THE WEB: 
www.silverstatepontiac.com 


